Castlefields Primary School, Castlefields, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5DQ
Phone: 01746 764072 Email: admin@castlefields.org.uk Website: www.castlefieldsprimary.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs R Lee

23rd February 2024

Parents’ Evening Appointments (Years 1 to 6)
Tuesday 12th March and Thursday 14th March

Bookings for appointments will be taken from 8.30 am on Monday 4th March in per-
son, or after 9 am by telephone.

Sporting News

Well done to the year 5’s who attended the Sports Festival at Oldbury Wells School
this week.

Plas Caerdeon Parents’ Meeting

Parents/Carers are invited to a meeting in school on Monday 18th March at 5 pm.
Please ensure that the 16E Consent Forms that your child is bringing home have been
returned to School before that meeting.

Next Week
The winning Dodgeball Team will be representing Bridgnorth in the County Finals.
Year 4 are attending a Sports Festival at Bridgnorth Endowed School.

A selected group of year 5 and 6 swimmers will be attending the County
Championships.

World Book Day

3 - .. Areminder that we have booked a Travelling Book Fair to arrive in school
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on 5th March until Tuesday 12th March. Our School can earn free
books for every book sold at the Fair. Once again, the Fair will be
cashless;, payment can be made via visiting:
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travellingbooks.co.uk/pay or scanning the QR code in school

All children will receive a World Book Day Token which they can redeem against any
book costing £2.99 or more.



,% Scéo PTA News

N o
Bags2School picked up all our recycled clothing on Tuesday. The amount
~ raised was £84.00. Thank you to the PTA for organising this.

Chocoloate Bingo: Save the Date

The PTA will be holding a Chocolate Bingo evening on 15th March at 6pm. There
will be a donation day on Friday 1st March for chocolate or bottles, in exchange for
non -uniform . Details on how to book ticktets will follow.

Bridgnorth Carnival

The PTA have sourced a float vehicle and insurance. However, they need the help of

a ‘working party’. Please, if you are able to help in any way (which will also include

decorating the float), please let the office know. Without your support, this will sadly
not be able to take place.
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WE WOULD LOVE TO ENTER A FLOAT INTO THE
BRIDGNORTH CARNIVAL PARADE BUT REQUIRE A
“WORKING PARTY" TO DO SO. WE WILL BE UNDER
THE INSURANCE OF THE PTA, SO THIS IS ORGANISED
BY THE PTA, BUT THE WORKING PARTY WILL BE
SEPERATE AND YOU DON'T NEED TO BE A PTA

MEMBER/ COMMIT TO ANY OTHER EVENT!

PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL
OFFICE ASAP IF YOU ARE ABLE
TO JOIN THE WORKING PARTY !

ABLE TO ENTER A FLOAT INTO THE CARNIVAL.
THERE ARE NO OTHER SCHOOL ENTRIES AND WE THINK THE
CHILDREN WOULD LOVE TO GET INVOLVED!
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LAST YEAR, YOUR SUPPORT HELPED T0O DONATE
OVEK £5.3M BOOKS T0 SCHOOLS NATIONWIDE
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